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January 31, 2019

The Honorable Ron Highland, Chairperson
House Committee on Agriculture
Statehouse, Room 458-W

Topeka, Kansas 66612

Dear Representative Highland:
SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for HB 2085 by House Committee on Agriculture

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2085 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

Current law requires the board of a rural water district to reinstate a benefit unit forfeited
for nonpayment of fees and charges once those fees and charges and a reinstatement fee are paid.
HB 2085 would limit that reinstatement requirement to a period of one year from the date of
forfeiture.

According to the Kansas Association of Counties, enactment of HB 2085 would have no
effect on Kansas counties.

Sincerely,

=T

Larry L. Campbell
Director of the Budget

cc: Jay Hall, Association of Counties



